
 

 

 
         Date: 23 May 2024 
 

 

Dear KJS Parents, 

  

We just wanted to send a quick reminder about our Redress Clothing Drive which is happening at 
KJS! The mission of Redress is to collect unwanted clothing throughout Hong Kong and give that 
clothing to people in need.  

  

Redress gave us some boxes to collect donations, and we would really love any unwanted clothing 
that you would like to donate to this wonderful cause. 

  

The collection date started on Monday,13th May and will end this coming Friday, 24th May, and we 
would be happy to receive your donations in the boxes outside of our School Office.  

  

Please check your closet for any unwanted clothing or accessories in all shapes and sizes that is in 
new or good condition. 

  

Warm regards, 

Ms. Bailey 

 


